
TO:   MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  LANELL ENDRES, INTERIM CITY ADMIN/FINANCE DIRECTOR  
 
SUBJECT:     SERVICE LINE WARRANTIES OF AMERICA    
 
MEETING DATE: SEPTEMBER 18, 2018   
 
 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 

Update:   The City Council tabled this item from the last meeting asking for more 
information on the action taken by the Council.  I have attached a copy of the portion of 
the minutes from the November 7, 2017 City Council meeting that describes the 
discussion and action taken by the Council.  The motion that was made and seconded 
is shown on page six and is highlighted for your convenience.   
 
From the September 4, 2018 memo: 
The City Council recently decided to not proceed with the Service Line Warranties of 
America (SLWA) program.  I contacted the company to notify them of the decision and 
found out that a Marketing Agreement was signed.  A copy of that agreement is 
attached to this memo.  I had a conference call with two of their representatives and 
they stated they would like the opportunity to have someone come to a meeting and go 
over any and all concerns the Council has with the program.  They stated they wanted 
to work with the City to get everyone comfortable with moving forward on the project.  
They also indicated they would be able to provide a list of local area contractors. 
 
I am wondering if you would like to have a representative from SLWA come to a 
meeting to discuss your concerns and answer any questions.   
 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 

 
Please provide a consensus on whether or not you would like to have a representative 
come to a Council meeting. 
 
 
Attachment(s): 
Portion of the November 7, 2017 Council Meeting Minutes 
Marketing Agreement 

 
 




















